
  

An Academy 

Headteacher:  Ms A Fearon BA (Hons)  MA  NPQH 

Chair of  Governors:  Mrs R Bowron 

Hazelwick School Close, Three Bridges, Crawley, West Sussex RH10 1SX • tel: 01293 403344 • fax: 01293 403446 

e-mail: office@hazelwick.org.uk • website: www.hazelwick.org • Company no: 07686578 

Dear Parent/Carer 

St Catherine’s Youth Enterprise Challenge 2023 – Sponsored Fun Run - Friday 10th March 

On Friday 10th March, the Sponsored Fun Run will be taking place during Lesson 5 on the school field.  Students 
participating in the Fun Run can wear sportswear to school on the day or just wear something orange; this can 
be their own favourite sports kit, school PE kits or even run in fancy dress.  We recommended they bring in a 
spare pair of trainers to run in as the field will be very muddy!  

Sponsorship forms have been given out to students who wish to take part. If any student still needs a form 
please collect this from Mrs Frost’s office, located opposite South Hall, by the end of the day on Wednesday.  

The students taking part in the Fun Run will be asked to bring in sponsor money on Friday 10th March; with the 
rest being handed in on Monday 13th  March, this should be given to their Form Teacher during registration or 
handed in at Mrs Frost’s office.  

Alternatively you can donate via the JustGiving page, please add the name of the student you are sponsoring so 
we can add this to their total raised.  

https://www.justgiving.com/page/pennies-1673871383646?utm_term=8EjKqE9Kb  

There will be prizes given for the fastest run,  most sponsorship raised and even the best fancy dress. 

Students who are not participating in the Fun Run can still join in and support the event by wearing something 
sporty for the day such as their own favourite sports kit or something orange, with a minimum donation of 
£1.00.   

Please be reminded that students’ choice of clothing must be appropriate for lessons and not too revealing, 
(e.g. crop tops or jeans with excessive rips above mid-thigh must not be worn). Lesson 5  will continue as 
normal if they are not talking part in the run.   

We are grateful to all those taking part in raising money for this very worthy cause and thank you for your 
continued support.  

Yours faithfully 

Mr M Croft 

St Catherine’s Challenge Co-ordinator 
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